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September 12, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: William von Till,  Chief 
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

FROM: Robert Caldwell, Branch Chief /RA/
Fuel Cycle Safeguards and Security Branch
Division of Security Policy
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response

SUBJECT: TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST - UNITED STATES
ENRICHMENT CORPORATION (USEC), REQUEST FOR CHANGES
TO THEIR RESPONSE TO INTERIM COMPENSATORY MEASURES
(ICMS) TAC L20816

As requested in the subject Technical Assistance Request (TAR) dated March 24, 2006, the
Division of Security Policy staff reviewed United States Enrichment Corporation’s proposed
changes to their Interim Compensatory Measure (ICM) response as submitted in their letter of
March 6, 2006.

The certificatee provided a list of the changes to their original ICM response that the certificatee
considered an improvement to their security posture.

The classified Safeguards Evaluation Report is attached and contains the information
requested.  We consider this TAR to be closed.  If you have any questions, please contact me
at (301-415-1243) or Ed Johannemann at (301) 415-8147.
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